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Message From Food Services

Thank you to everyone that filled out our Food Services guest surveys. We got a lot of

valuable feedback and are working to use some of your great ideas! There are some

things, however, that the USDA will not allow us to serve; such as fried foods and

high-sugar cereals. 

One goal is to get the breakfast bags down to just two days a week in favor of

something hot or more substantial. Another is to offer more variety in your meals

over-all.  For dinner, we plan to keep it to mainly kid-friendly fare with optional

soups coming with the fall weather. We also are working on door hangers to allow

you to alert us whether you would like meal service or not. 

 Please be aware that we require meals to be received only by children over 6. With

our new electric, heated delivery carts the meals boxes are very hot and we don’t

want little hands to get burnt or hot liquid to spill on the kids.  Watch your mailbox

for more information coming on this.
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Minnesota Governor Tim Walz has announced

Most schools start September 8th and we're excited!
 

We can immediately enroll your child into a school if they aren't already registered, there are many

options to choose from. We can provide each student with a new backpack and school supplies.  We

also want to make sure all students doing distance learning get Chrome Books or IPads and hot spots

from their schools. 

 

Please call or text Margo at 612-290-2061 M-F for enrollment and supply requests.  I'll also be coming

around to check in with everyone in case you have any questions or concerns.

 

Minneapolis and St. Paul District Schools will start the year with Distance Learning.  We will transition

to in-person learning once the rates of COVID-19 cases decrease in the community.  Parents will

always have the choice to keep students on distance learning from home if you feel that is the safest

option for your family.

Back To School

Clinic staff is currently limited, so please call

first. If you have questions regarding COVID-19

or have symptoms and would like to request a

test. The clinic can now test for COVID-19.

Please call either of the numbers listed here. 

612.396.6157 (please call first)

Mon & Wed • 9am – 4pm

Tues, Thurs, Fri • 9am – 12 noon 

After hours: Healthcare for the Homeless

612.348.5553 7am – 10pm daily 

Symptoms of COVID-19
 1)    Cough   

2)    Fever   

3)    Tiredness   

4)    Difficulty breathing (severe cases)   

Message from the Clinic

Message From PSP

Thank you for protecting yourself and each other by following safety procedures; wearing a mask,

practicing social distancing, elevator distancing and washing your hands. 

We have lots of cloth masks! These are currently available at the front desk!

Guests do not need to remain in their room, but should work on practicing social distancing. If you

are sick or been instructed by a medical professional, please stay in your room.  

Call the Front Desk at 612-332-4500 to discuss special needs.

PSP serves meals during the following times

Breakfast: 7:45-8:45

Lunch; 11:45-12:45

Dinner: 4:30-5:30

You do have to be in your rooms during this time

to receive a meal. Due to safety and health

concerns we are unable to leave meals in rooms..

Meals
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